
13. Postcard from H. W. Adams to “dear friend” Elgin, Ill, Feb 1888  (SC 179) 
 

Elgin, Ills. Feb / 88 
 
Dear friend, 
   I am in receipt of your 
{…} order for “The School Reader” 

5 for which please accept my thanks- 
The unexpected large demand for the 
paper has delayed the January issue 
The next number is due in March and  
we hope to get it out very close to the 

10 first of the month and will mail same to  
you promptly trust you will pardon the 
wait.  Thanks, H.W. Adams 


